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CALL TYPE & QUANTITY 

TOTAL CALLS TRAFFIC STOPS MEDICALS FIRE CALLS CRASHES 
141 51 17 3 7 

 
OWI OUID DWLS WARRANT FELONY 

0 0 1 2 0 
 

SUMMARY OF NOTABLE INCIDENTS 

Missing Person 
 
On 01/27/2024, at approximately 2:45 PM, officers were dispatched to a restaurant on the 37000 block 
of Grand River for a report of an autistic juvenile that ran away from the restaurant while his family was 
still inside eating. The father of the juvenile called 911 when he was unable to locate the child in the 
area around the restaurant. A description of the juvenile was given to dispatch and Farmington Hills 
Police Department officers were able to locate the juvenile at a nearby business. The juvenile was 
reunited with his parents. 
 
Vehicle Theft 
 
On 01/22/2024, at approximately 2:45 PM, a Farmington resident came to this department’s front desk 
to file a stolen vehicle report. The victim explained that he was out of town on vacation for several 
weeks during the Christmas holiday. While on vacation, he received notification that his vehicle had 
been impounded by the Southfield Police Department. He stated the vehicle was stolen from his 
apartment complex parking lot while he was away. He was instructed to speak with Southfield PD so 
that he could get his vehicle back.  


